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Proposal for content of NRAC formula workshop sessions 
Introduction 
1. At TAGRA’s July meeting a paper was presented (TAGRA(2009)13) setting out proposals for NRAC formula workshops.  The proposals were discussed and TAGRA asked for them to be redrafted based on their comments.
Purpose

2. This paper sets out updated proposals for NRAC formula workshops for NHS Boards.
Background
3. TAGRA had welcomed the workshop proposals and discussed a number of ideas for target audiences and how they would relate to the content of the workshops.  It was felt that some audiences would require more technical sessions than others.
4. It was also noted that different groups would use the formula for different purposes e.g performance assessment vs. budget allocation.
5. Responses to the NHS Board questionnaire indicated an interest in the detailed workings of the formula, and a desire to understand how the formula could be used.  11 out of 12 responding Boards indicated they would be interested in finding out more about the use of datazone/practice level information; 11 out of 12 also indicated that an interactive training session would be of interest.
Proposal
6. We propose that the workshops be split into an introductory seminar and a longer, more technical session.
7. The introductory seminar would discuss a brief history of resource allocation, followed by an overview of how the NRAC formula works – with emphasis on how the formula is designed to take account of differing needs and geographic areas.
8. Presentations would be prepared for the introductory seminar so that any combination of ASD/ISD team members could lead the sessions.  It is envisaged that these seminars would be suitable for groups looking for general information about NRAC without wanting too much technical information.  They could be run either as dedicated NRAC sessions, or on request to interested groups.

9. The longer, more technical session would be run as a hands-on workshop with the aim of targeting people who wish to use the formula in practice, or to understand more about the technical details to assess whether or not it is suitable for their local objectives.
10. This technical session could include presentations and hands-on workshops on:

Detail of how the formula works at sub-Board level

Examples of how changes in cost feed through the formula

Examples of how the formula would have allocated a theoretical budget across a Board area

Presentations on how the formula has been used to support the Integrated Resource Framework

Inputs – the use of data in the formula (Costs Book, populations, SEURC, estimates of need)

Outputs – how to use the formula results, how can we make the results more accessible

Future developments – updates on TAGRA’s workplan for 2010 and opportunities for feedback from Boards.

11. We propose that these technical workshops run in February/March 2010.

conclusions

12. TAGRA are invited to discuss and consider the proposal for running NRAC formula workshops.
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